
 
To: Dr. Curtis Cain and the Board of Education 

From: Dewayne Kitson, Director of Maintenance 

Date: November 19, 2020 

Subject: District Journey Fencing and Liberty HS Gate  

RFB-M-NOV092020-165 

 
 
 
The Maintenance Department conducted a Pre-Bid walk-through on October 28, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. and 

had two (2) vendors attend. We obtained bids for Journey Elementary School fencing and Liberty High 

School gates on November 9, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. The project was advertised twice (2) in the St. Louis 

Post Dispatch and emailed to eight (8) vendors.  

 

The results are listed below: 

 
 

 
The District has successfully worked with Custom Design Fence in several past projects and have 
approved their completed work for the District. 
 
 
The recommendation is to approve the contract with Custom Design Fence in the amount of 

$32,310.16 to install fencing at Journey Elementary School and barrier gates at Liberty High School.  

 

Vendors Total for JES Fence & 
LHS Gate 

Performance/Payment 
Bond 

Total Cost 

Custom Design Fence $ 31,272.00 $ 1,038.16 $ 32,310.16 

Midwest Fence $ 35,039.00 n/a $ 35,039.00 


